November 27, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

We have lived in the Carbonneau Neighborhood for 2 years. This past summer
we have heard an increase in Airpiane traffic noise.

We are concerned that if the Aurora Airport is expanded, the increasing noise of
airplane traffic will affect our home value.

Please consider variations in your expansion that will insure our Carbonneau
community remains a quiet, strong, and viable place to live; which includes
preserving our property values that will be diminished by any expansion increase
in air traffic.

Vrely

Greg and Donna Vand rZanden
7640 SW Fairway Drive
Wilsonville, OR 97070



